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November 2, 2010

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

Councilmember James Johnson, Seventh District

Report on League of California Cities 2010 Conference and Expo

RECOMMENDATION:

To receive and file report on travel to the League of California Cities 2010
Conference and Expo.

DISCUSSION

From September 16to September 17, 2010, I attended the League of California Cities 2010
Conference and Expo in San Diego. At the conference, I attended several seminars, including
"Public Pensions 360°" and "What's Happening with Redevelopment." I was also able to
confer with Councilmembers from other cities regarding best practices in municipal government
from cities throughout the state.




